
 

 

 

 

 
 
Notice of Public Meeting Cancellation 
Northern Regional Planning Panel 
 
 
The following development application has been 

withdrawn by the applicant and the public meeting is 

cancelled 

The panel was to meet to determine the following: 

• 2018NTH024 – Coffs Harbour City Council – 0418/19A - 54 Ferretts 

Road (Lot 37 DP752808 and Lot 100 DP134747) and 25 Coldwater 

Creek Road (Lot 354 DP617156), Nana Glen - Electricity 

Generating Works (solar farm) and associated structures   

The meeting was to be held:  

When:    Wednesday, 4 December 2019 at 5:00 pm 

Where:   Coffs Harbour Council Chambers 

   Corner of Coff and Castle Streets, Coffs Harbour 

 

As the applicant has withdrawn the development application,  

this development application will not go ahead.  

This public meeting is cancelled. 

For more information: (02) 8217 2060 
www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/planningpanels 


